
      Livonia Public Schools
District Services

Date: November 7, 2024

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From: Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

Re:  Filter First Update

I would like an opportunity to discuss with the Board of Education Michigan’s 
Filter First legislation at the next Committee of the Whole Meeting on November 
11, 2024. The Filter First program requires schools and childcare centers to 
develop a drinking water management plan, which includes installing filters that 
reduce lead levels in all drinking water fixture.

Thank you.  

c: Board of Education
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